
Jennifer Williamson and Committee Members, 
 
I firmly oppose the national popular vote bills which you are considering.  The concerns of all 
Americans need to be addressed in our representation, not just city interests.  Our founding 
fathers agreed to our government on the condition that the interests of us all be 
represented.  The original argument and agreement for the electoral vote still holds firm. 
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